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Following is notified for the B
semester level and who have registered 

 Above mentioned students need to appear 
courses with the regular students of Batch 2021
been notified.  For Laboratory courses, the students are ad
departmental exam incharge / 

 If any student finds that his/her
datesheet, he/she should immediately 
proof of course registration. The request can be mailed at 
before 21-03-2022 (2 PM). 
 

 
 

Copy for information to: 
1. Dean Academic Affairs 
2. Heads of Departments teaching courses at 1
3. Coordinator 1st year with 
4. Officer Incharge website 
5. File 
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NOTICE  

Dated: 19-03-2022 
 

B. Tech students having backlog in Theory / Lab course
have registered for Supplementary/ Backlog examination

Above mentioned students need to appear for the registered backlog
with the regular students of Batch 2021. The datesheet for the same 

For Laboratory courses, the students are advised to 
incharge / Coordinator 1st year. 

finds that his/her registered course is not listed in the already notified 
/she should immediately contact Associate Dean Examinations

egistration. The request can be mailed at grbegh@nitsri.ac.in
2022 (2 PM).  

Associate Dean Examinations
 

teaching courses at 1st Semester Level  
with a request to facilitate the conduct of Laboratory 

fficer Incharge website with a request to upload the notice on the Institute 
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backlog in Theory / Lab course at 1st 
for Supplementary/ Backlog examination:  

for the registered backlog (Theory /Lab) 
for the same has already 

vised to contact the 

is not listed in the already notified 
Associate Dean Examinations, with the 

grbegh@nitsri.ac.in by or 

Associate Dean Examinations 

oratory exams. 
with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website. 


